
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

August, 28 2018 
 
 
Mr. John DeBonis 
Quality Assurance Manager 
Target Rock, a division of 
Curtiss-Wright Flow Control Company 
1966E Broadhollow Road 
East Farmingdale, NY  11735 
 
SUBJECT: TARGET ROCK’S RESPONSE TO THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY 

COMMISSION’S INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99900060/2018-201 AND 
NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE 

 
Dear Mr. DeBonis: 
 

Thank you for your July 31, 2018 (ML18225A073), letter in response to the Notice of 

Nonconformance (NON) that was discussed in the subject U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 

Commission (NRC) inspection report (IR).  We have reviewed your letter and found it to be 

responsive to the NONs documented in IR 99900060/2018-201.  We have no further questions 

or comments at this time and will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a 

future NRC staff inspection to determine whether full compliance has been achieved and 

maintained.  Please contact Mr. Aaron Armstrong at 301-415-8396, or via electronic mail at 

Aaron Armstrong@nrc.gov, if you have any questions or need assistance regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ Jeffrey Jacobson Acting for 
 
Terry W. Jackson, Chief 
Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch-1 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 

 
Docket No.:  99900060 
  



J. DeBonis - 2 - 

SUBJECT: TARGET ROCK’S RESPONSE TO THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY 
COMMISSION’S INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99900060/2018-201 AND 
NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE Dated: August 28, 2018 

 
 
 
DISTRIBUTION: 
Public 
ASakadales 
jdebonis@curtisswright.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADAMS Accession No.:  ML18240A173  NRO-002 
OFFICE NRO/DCIP NRO/DCIP 
NAME AArmstrong TJackson (JJacobson for) 
DATE 08/28/18 08/28/18 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


